
THE 
KAPPA

CONNECTION

Dearest parents & alumni, 
 

Through the misery and cold weather of winter term, we
were blessed to enjoy more sunshine than we expected

and our sisters had a great term together. This term
consisted of welcoming our new Chapter Council, dancing

away at Sapphire Formal, and watching our friends
compete in our annual Kappa Dodgeball tournament. We
were also grateful to have several fun sisterhoods such

as Kappa Valentines day and an all house Cops & Robbers
game. This term was filled with great memories and fun

times together and we look forward to a sunny spring
term!

 
Enjoy!

Kylie Rice| pc '17
 
 



From Kappa Dodgeball...



To Sapphire Ball...

We cherished every moment!


